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FORWARDED VIA EMAIL: dwalters@mdmconst.com  
 

December 21, 2020 
 
Dan Walters, President 
MDM Construction LLC 
2215 Sheyenne St. 
West Fargo, ND 58078 
 
Subject: Solicitation No. 36E77620R0054 - Upgrade Overhead Page and Nurse Call System Design Page and 

Nurse Call at the Fort Meade Campus – Black Hills VA Health Care System (BHVAHCS) 
 
 

*** NOTICE TO OFFERORS – REQUEST TO SUBMIT PHASE II PROPOSALS*** 
 

 
Mr. Walters, 
 
This letter is in reference to solicitation 36E77620R0054 - Upgrade Overhead Page and Nurse Call System 
Design Page and Nurse Call System at the Fort Meade Campus – BHVAHCS. After reviewing your Phase I 
Proposal submission, your company has been selected as one of the most highly qualified Offerors in Phase I. 
 
Your firm is now invited to submit the Phase II Proposal in accordance with the solicitation and attachments that 
were posted to beta.sam.gov (SAM) on October 28th, 2020 at the following link:  

https://beta.sam.gov/opp/7c17aac8627d402c9ba01b5e95c77d51/view  
 
Please follow the Phase II submission instructions and evaluation criteria located in the solicitation posted to 
SAM. Also refer to all documents posted with the original solicitation from October 28th, 2020 for additional 
project details.  
 
To mitigate the transmission of COVID-19, the VA is limiting face to face contact when feasible. The VA has 
established that each firm shall schedule a Site Visit with Micah Sheldon, P.E., COR via email at 
Micah.Sheldon@va.gov and cc the Contract Specilaist at jamahel.fayall@va.gov. Visits will be held between the 
dates of January 11th and January 15th, 2021. Each firm is permitted no more than eight (8) personnel members in 
attendence. All personnel in attendence must wear a multi-layered cloth face covering at all times while on the 
Fort Meade VA Campus. 

 
Please submit all Phase II Technical Questions by January 20, 2021 at 2:00 PM ET to jamahel.fayall@va.gov. 
The VA will provide responses through amendments via email. 
 
The Phase II Proposals shall be received on or before February 3, 2021 at 2:00 PM ET. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Donald A. Marsh III 
Contracting Officer 
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